
Burwood/Pegasus Community Board Agenda 20 June 2007 

4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 4.1 GOLF LINKS ROAD AND MCCORKINDALE PLACE TRAFFIC ISSUES 
 
  Three letters have been received from Nadine and Greg Campbell, Gladys Cox and Kenneth 

Ratcliffe, whom are residents of McCorkindale Place outlining their concerns of traffic issues in 
the vicinity of McCorkindale Place and Golf Links Road (attached). 

 
 4.2 SHIRLEY ROAD/MARSHLAND ROAD/NORTH PARADE/NEW BRIGHTON ROAD INTERSECTION 
 
  The attached letter was received from Christine and Philip Haythornthwaite outlining their 

concern of turning right from Shirley Road into North Parade. 
 
 4.3 METRO SERVICE ROUTE 60 - ROUTE ALTERATION 
 
  The attached letter was received from Trevor Bartle outlining his request to change the route of 

bus 60 to loop around behind Burwood Hospital and through Tumara Park. 
 
 

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made



